Dear Sirs

I understand that an application has been made and approved without consultation to change closed glazed first
floor windows to open ones. We are direct neighbours to the new buildings and also the rear of 25a Frognal - we are
both overlooked by the hideous new structures. We wish to object by this further change of agreed terms,
particularly as it will affect the privacy of 25a Frognal and is totally unnecessary to provide ventilation as there are
numerous other alternatives available.

Yours sincerely,

Ken Howard (Secretary)

27 Arkwright Road
RTM Co Ltd



